
Kimberly Diggs Introduced 
as the New Director at 

The Early Learning Center
 

CORTLANDT MANOR, NY, JULY 1, 
2016 — John R. Ahearn, CEO of Fieldhome, 
introduced Kimberly Diggs today as the new 
Director of The Early Learning at Fieldhome.  
Kimberly replaces Carol Milillo, Director of the 
Center for the past seven years, who is retiring.  

Ms. Diggs has a BS in Elementary Education from SUNY Buffalo State and a Masters in Teaching 
English to Speakers of Other Languages (TESOL) from the College of New Rochelle.  Her career 
spans over 25 years:  She has taught Pre-Kindergarten,1st and 2nd grades and was also the Director 
of Early Childhood Programs at a large community center in the Bronx.  Kim lives locally here in 
Westchester and has a teenage daughter.  She is CPR certified and has been a volunteer firefighter 
for over 30 years.

The Early Learning Center at Fieldhome is a licensed, year-round child care and preschool 
program for children from ages 6 weeks to 5 years old. The center provides a unique campus-wide 
intergenerational program for the children and the participants of Fieldhome’s Adult Day Care 
Center and the residents of The Seabury and Field Home - Holy Comforter.  

For More Information 
Contact Patti Horvath at 914-739-2244 x5501 or phorvath@fieldhome.com

2300 Catherine St., Cortlandt Manor, NY 10567      
www.FIELDHOME.com
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